
 

 

 
 
 
 
28 December, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Shareholder, 
 
The directors of Belfast Community Enterprises Ltd were delighted to recently 
announce the Company’s first dividend payment.   
 
A further development is a change in the management of the delivery of share 
registry services from ShareData Pty Ltd to AFS & Associates Pty Ltd (AFS). This is 
due to the retirement of the principal of the current manager. AFS is a long-
established Bendigo based Chartered Accounting firm with over 20 years of 
experience with Bendigo Bank Community Banks® and currently manage over 100 
Community Bank® share registers. The firm is also the auditor of Belfast 
Community Enterprises Ltd. 
 
The directors endorse the transfer and are confident our company and shareholders 
will continue to benefit from this move. 
 
AFS will become the new share registry services provider from 1 January 2019. We 
will be contacting you early in the new year with more information on transition 
arrangements and updates on provision of services.  
 
We wish you an enjoyable festive season and safe and happy New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ashley King 
Company Secretary, 
Belfast Community Enterprises Limited. 
PO Box 164, 
Port Fairy, VIC, 3284 
Mobile 0407320033 – ashley@portfairycommunitybank.com.au 
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